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Will Recent Changes to the Main Street Lending Program Attract
More Business?

News

11.04.20


Patrick Dennison spoke with the Charlotte Business Journal regarding recent changes to the Main

Street Lending Program that may attract more businesses to participate in the program. Patrick

explains that the timing is likely in part due to PPP status, as many banks are accepting forgiveness

applications. Proposals for additional stimulus from Congress have also stalled. In the article, he

also notes the new $2 million rule, which, to him, seems like the Small Business Administration

could forgive PPP loans up to that threshold.

To read the full article, visit Charlotte Business Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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